WELLSBORO SHADE TREE COMMISSION

April 9, 2018

v e e wmee e e e

MINUTES

The meeting of the Wellshoro Shade Tree Commissian was called to order by Chairman Howard
Rutledge in the Council Room of the Wellsboro Municipal Building at 8:30 am on April 9, 2018.
The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all present.

ROLL CALL: Members of the Shade Tree Commission present were Howard Rutledge, Peter Herres, Vicki
Fox and Scott Nichols. Also present were Borough Manager Scot Boyce Ir. and Water & Sewer Clerk
Teresa Marshall. Visitor present was Pastor Lynn White.

PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS: None

MINUTES: The minutes from March 12, 2018 were approved by Peter Herres with one correction. The
tree that was on the corner of East Ave & Bacon Street was a Norway Maple instead of a Hickory tree.
Scott Nichols 2™ the approval. -

TREE VITZLIZE CONTRACT: Peter reported that they have received the signed copy of the contract back
and the wark will be done by Bernie Dincher probably this fall.

PERMIT: James Eckart 11 Austin Street — removal of a hazardous maple & stump was put into record.

HAZARDOUS TREE: Pete authorized payment of $500.00 to James Eckart for hazardous tree removal
reimbursement. Vicki Fox 2", Passed.

SPRING TREE PLANTING: There are 13 to 14 trees arriving on April 23, 2018 and planting will occur on
April 24, 2018. The rain Date will be the 25 of April. One tree will be save out for the Arbor Day
Celebration.

ARBOR DAY CELEBRATION: Abor Day will be celebrated on Friday April 27, 2018 at 1:00 pm at Packer
Park.

PUBLIC COMMENT: None

ADJOURN: A motion to adjourn was made by Scott Nichols and 2™ by Vicki Fox. Meetings was
adjourned at 8:45 am.

The minutes were respectfully submitted by

Teresa Marshall



